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Dear cftc,

I am a forex investor. I believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage
that is appropriate for his/her risk appetite, and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is being threatened by
the proposed ,C..~,.T.C,...[,,e.~ ,u.[0,[i..o..,,n..s.. ,9...f. ,.m..~[gj..n...,,1..~.~..0...!.e...v,e..r.~g~:.

Bonnie Wong, Forex investor.


